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Hana's Gift




In line with the Data Protection Act, all information you provide to us will be treated as strictly confidential. We may want to use some information in the media or via our website although this would only be done with your permission. Please select below what you would be willing to let us use. Your choice will not affect the assistance given.

	May we use your name as somebody we have assisted?


	    Yes / No

	May we use your baby’s name?


	    Yes / No

	May we use a photograph of your baby’s memorial once in 

place?
	    Yes / No


If we would like to use any other information, we will contact you with a separate consent form.
The amount of funding we are able to provide will be dependant on funds available and the amount of applications we have received. With this in mind, we ask that you treat the amount offered to you strictly confidential.

By signing this form, you are agreeing to all of the above.

Signed : _________________________________

Name : __________________________________




Data Protection








